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Mr Thwaite Lowton East, 
Neighbourhood Development Forum (LENDF)    
   
 
 
Date: 24-Feb-2016 
E-mail: devcontrol@warrington.gov.uk 

 
 
Dear Mr Thwaite Lowton East, 
Neighbourhood Development Forum (LENDF) 
 
 
TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 
PLANNING APPLICATION NUMBER: 2015/25283 
NOTICE OF APPEAL BY WAY OF PUBLIC INQUIRY 
 
Location: DIGGLE GREEN FARM, WILTON LANE, CULCHETH 

AND GLAZEBURY, WARRINGTON, WA3 4BD 
Proposal: Full Planning - Proposed importation of organic waste 

for open windrow composting involving an increase in 
throughput to a maximum of 75,000 tonnes per annum, 
an increase in the waste catchment area, reduction in 
working hours, and reduction in operating hours to those 
permitted under planning permission 2011/17821 and 
replacement of existing portacabin/welfare buildings. 

Appeal Reference: APP/M0655/W/15/3141025 
Appeal Start date: 23-Feb-2016 
Appellant’s name: Mr David Broster, A Broster Ltd 

 
I refer to the above details.  An appeal has been made to the Secretary 
of State against the decision of Warrington Borough Council to refuse 
to grant planning permission. 
 
The appeal will be determined on the basis of an Inquiry. The 
procedure to be followed is set out in Part 2 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Appeals) (Inquiries Procedure) (England) Rules 2000. 
 
We have forwarded all the representations made to us on the 
application to the Planning Inspectorate and the appellant. These will 
be considered by the Inspector when determining the appeal. 
 
If you wish to make comments, or modify/withdraw your previous 
representation, you can do so on the Planning Portal at 
www.planningportal.gov.uk/pcs or by e-mailing 
enquiries@pins.gsi.gov.uk  
 

 

 

 
Professor Steven 

Broomhead 
Chief Executive 

 
Peter Astley MBE 
Assistant Director  

Regulation & Public 
Protection 

 
3rd Floor New Town 

House 
Buttermarket Street 

Warrington 
WA1 2NH 

 
devcontrol@warringto

n.gov.uk 
 

01925 442819 
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If you do not have access to the internet, you can send three copies to: 
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, 
Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN 
 
All representations must be received by 05-Apr-2016.  Any 

representations submitted after the deadline will not usually be 
considered and will be returned. The Planning Inspectorate does not 
acknowledge representations. All representations must quote the 
appeal reference APP/M0655/W/15/3141025. 

 
Please note that any representations you submit to the Planning 
Inspectorate will be copied to the appellant and this local planning 
authority and will be considered by the Inspector when determining the 
appeal.   
 
The appeal documents are available for inspection at 
www.warrington.gov.uk  or at Warrington Borough Council’s Customer 
Contact Centre:– 
 
Monday 9am-5pm  
Tuesday 9am-4pm  
Wednesday 9am-5pm  
Thursday 9am-5pm  
Friday 9am-5pm  
Saturday 9am-1pm 
 
You can get a copy of one of the Planning Inspectorate’s “Guide to 
taking part in planning appeals” booklets free of charge from the 
Planning Portal at www.planningportal.gov.uk/pcs or from us.  
 
When made, the decision will be published on the Planning Portal. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Peter Astley MBE 
Assistant Director  
Regulation & Public Protection
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